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I WILL ACHIEVE 

MESSAGE FROM TAMI 
The last day of school across Salt River Schools is Friday, May 19. What does 
that mean for ECEC children and families? The ECEC will seamlessly transition 
to our summer services on Monday, May 22.  

 Our Early Head Start program year goes through July 21.  
 Childcare is available May 22 to July 21 (minus holidays) for children 

who qualify for full-day services in Head Start. 
If you have any questions contact the classroom staff or your Family Advocate. 

 
 

 
 
 

MAY 
1 & 15: Salt River Schools Education 
Board meeting, 5:15PM 
 

2: Education Board Work Session & 
Policy Council Meeting (afterward), 
Ed Board Room, 5:30PM 
 

3 & 17: Car Seat Checks, 7-9AM 
 

4: College Wear Day 
  

4: Burritos for Dad, Gathering Place, 
8-9:30AM 
 

5: First Friday Chats with Higher 
Education, MS Teams, 10 
 

5: Family Fiesta Night, Gathering 
Place, 2-5PM 
 

8-12: ECEC Closed 
 

11: Soda With Security, ALA Lecture 
Hall, 6-7:30PM 
 

16: ECEC Pre-K Promotion,       
9:30AM-12:30PM 
 

29: SRS Closed/Memorial Day 
 
 

Attendance Hotline 
480-362-2239 

If leaving a message, please 
include: 
 Child’s Name & Classroom 
 Your (Caller’s) Name 
 Reason for Absence 

UPCOMING 
EVENTS 

 

O’odham/Piipaash  
Word of the Month 

 

Kui Cuklig Maṣad 
(Black SeedMonth) 

O’odham 
 

Xly’a sarapk 
 (Fifth Moon) 

Piipaash 
 

May—English 
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My Community is the best. It can be paradise if you let it. — Luis Bejarano, Salt River GED Graduate 

 
Enjoy Butterfly Wonderland with your child! 

 
There’s an opportunity for all 
ECEC students (+ one 
chaperone per student!) to 
attend Butterfly Wonderland 
on Monday, May 8 (there are 
various timeframes scheduled 
for each class. 
 

Since the ECEC will be closed 
this week, we hope this will be 
a fun way for you to spend 
time with your child. 

 
You must secure your own transportation. NO ECEC STAFF will be present. You are NOT allowed to 
bring outside food/drinks. Questions? Call/Text your Family Advocate, or call 480-362-2200. 

Reminder: The ECEC has no 
more Early Releases.  
In order to meet the Early Head 
Start contact hours for the 2022-
2023 program year, the last Early 
Release day the ECEC participated 
in was on 4/12/23. 
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ESS Updates 

May is Better Speech and Hearing 
Month! A big thank you to our speech 
therapists for all they do for our 
children. Speech therapy involves the 
evaluation and treatment of 
communication and swallowing 
disorders.  
 

Communication is a broad term for 
speech production, fluency, language, 
cognition, voice, resonance, and 
hearing. Communication is the key to 
connection! Practice speech each day 
with the calendar below! 
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